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Staff and City Manager recommended approval.

Councilwoman Ortega moved to approve the Preliminary Plat Approval: Holland Terrace
Subdivision, Being a Subdivision of a 4.50 acre tract of land out of Lot 25-5, West Addition to
Sharyland Subdivision, R-1T, Developer: JJAB Family Limited Partnership, Engineer: Spoor
Engineering Consultants, Inc. Motion was seconded by Councilman Vela and approved
unanimously 5-0.

35. Preliminary Plat Approval: La Villita Estates No. 3, A 9.37 acre tract of land out of Lot
45-3, West Addition to Sharyland, Rural E.T.J, Developer: COMAREX, LLC, Engineer:
Pablo Soto, Jr. P.E. - De Luna

On December 13, 2023 the Planning and Zoning Commission held a Public Hearing to
consider the subdivision. The subject site was located 330’ east of the intersection of Mile 6
North Road and Los Ebanos Road on the north side of Mile 6 North Road (Mission Rural ETJ).
There was no public opposition during the P&Z Meeting. The board unanimously
recommended approval.

Staff and City Manager recommended approval.

Mayor Pro Tem Plata moved to approve the Preliminary Plat Approval: La Villita Estates No. 3,
A 9.37 acre tract of land out of Lot 45-3, West Addition to Sharyland, Rural E.T.J, Developer:
COMAREX, LLC, Engineer: Pablo Soto, Jr. P.E.. Motion was seconded by Councilman Vela
and approved unanimously 5-0.

36. Final Plat Approval: Brushline Meadows Subdivision, A 17.62 acre tract of land
being all of Lot 91, and the south 7.62 acres out of Lot 92, The Nick Doffing Co.
Subdivision No. 1, Rural ETJ, Developer: 1960 Investment Company, LLC, Engineer:
Nain Engineering, LLC - De Luna

On October 24, 2022, the Mission City Council held a Public Hearing to consider the
Preliminary Plat Approval for Brushline Meadows Subdivision. The subject site was located at
the southeast corner of Mile 7 North and Brushline Road. There was no public opposition
during the City Council meeting. The board unanimously recommended approval.

Staff and City Manager recommended approval.

Mayor Pro Tem Plata moved to approve the Final Plat Approval: Brushline Meadows
Subdivision, A 17.62 acre tract of land being all of Lot 91, and the south 7.62 acres out of Lot
92, The Nick Doffing Co. Subdivision No. 1, Rural ETJ, Developer: 1960 Investment Company,
LLC, Engineer: Nain Engineering, LLC. Motion was seconded by Councilman Vela and
approved unanimously 5-0.

37. Consider a Variance request to aliow an installation of septic tank on Lot 49,
Missiones de San Jorge as requested by Cesar Cabello from CABE Investments, LP - De
Luna

On December 13, 2023 the Planning and Zoning Commission held a Public Hearing to consider
the variance request. The subject site was located along the south side of Military Parkway,
approximately 400’ west of F.M. 1016 (Conway Avenue)

On November 8, 2023 staff received a letter from Cesar Cabello, Acting Manager for CABE
Investment, LP requesting the installation of a septic system at the proposed subdivision of Las
Missiones de San Jorge Lot 49. Currently, the project was under construction. As per statement,



